
 

 
 
 
 
11 November 2022 
 
 
The Director, City Amenity 
City of Hobart 
GPO Box 503 
Hobart Tas 7001 
 
 
 

Sandy Bay Regatta Association - Proposal for Commemorative Tree and 
Plaque celebrating 175yrs 

 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to offer of our organisation’s support to the Sandy Bay 
Regatta Association’s (SBRA) proposal to plant a tree on the grounds of Sandown 
Park commemorating 175yrs of the Sandy Bay Regatta on 26th January 2023. 
 
We understand the tree planting ceremony will be performed by Her Excellency, The 
Governor of Tasmania, accompanied by the Lord Mayor City of Hobart (subject to 
availability). 
 
Our organisation believes this commemorative service to be an appropriate means 
of recognising and celebrating the SBRA’s significant, and long term, contribution to 
the Hobart community. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Commodore 


